
 

 

 

 

Nebraska Preadmission Screening and Resident Review (PASRR) 

Kepro has been Nebraska's PASRR vendor since January 1, 2021.  PASRR 
Level 1 screenings and Resident Reviews for significant change have been 
successfully completed through Kepro’s online portal with instant results.
Kepro also completes PASRR Level II evaluations and determinations via the 
online portal.

 

   

  

New to PASRR?  Your facility may already have an active account.  Kepro is
happy to assist you with obtaining a new user account, or your new facility 

account, if one does not already exist.

Facilities only need to register one time and then the administrator of the 

facility account will create all additional users.

 
To submit a Level 1 PASRR, you must register with Kepro to receive access 
to their portal, also known as Atrezzo.

Register for access to Kepro’s Nebraska’s Provider Portal 
at https://portal.kepro.com 

 

 

https://portal.kepro.com/

